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NOTES 

1 New Testament Theology by Dona1d Guthrie. Inter-Varsity Press. 1981. 
£14.95. 

2 Christology in the Making by J. D. G. Dunn. S.C.M. Press. 1980. 
E10.50. 

3 The Trinity and the Kingdom of God by Jurgen Mo1tmann. S.C.M. Press. 
1981. E7.95. 

4 The Christian Tradition,.Volume 3: The Growth of Medieval Theology 
(600-1300) by Jaros1av Pe1ikan. University of Chicago Press. 1978. 
$6.95. 

5 The Deuteronomistic History by Martin Noth. J.S.O.T. Press. 1981. 
E7.50. 

NEVILLE CLARK 

MR C. B. JEWSON 
It is with deep regret that we record the death of Mr Charles 
B. Jewson, a Vice-President of the Baptist Historical Society. 
Mr Jewson was held in high esteem in his native city of Norwich, 
as tradesman, philanthropist, local historian and sometime 
Lord Mayor; in St Mary's Baptist Church, of which he was Secre­
tary for twenty-five years; in the Baptist Missionary Society, 
which he served as Treasurer for ten years; and not least in 
this Society. His love of the history of Norwich, above all 
of the part played in it by Baptists and other nonconformists, 
bore fruit in a number of publications, notably The Bapti8t8 
in .Norfolk and Jacobin city, not to mention the flow of art­
icles he supplied to this journal from 1937 onwards. He was 
the lecturer at the Annual General Meeting of the Society in 
April 1969, and was considerably involved in the arrangements 
for the Society's Summer School at Keswick Hall in July 1978. 
His deep sympathy with his local scene, combined with the 
greatest diligence in research, will long be cherished as an 
ideal in Baptist historiography, and as a further tribute to 
him we hope soon to publish the paper he himself gave at the 
1978 Summer School. 
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